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From: Chrissy Davis

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: From Christine Davis re Extension to Emergency Bill
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 11:38:24 AM

To Whom It May Concern,

My name 1s Christine Louise Davis

I am writing in relation to the Government's proposal to extend the Emergency Bill until
31 October 2022.

I VEHEMENTLY OPPOSE this extension as a member of the Queensland public
because:-

1. Numbers regarding Covid-19 data have been grossly overstated in the system - deaths
have been attributed to Covid when 1n fact it was "with" Covid and not "by" Covid and
was usually caused because of other comorbidities.

2. The full extent of adverse reactions to the vaccines have not been made public and these
are grossly misrepresented and that I believe 1s negligent. The ingredients in the vaccines
are also considered highly toxic and I believe should no longer be forced on the general
public.

3. As aresult of the gross negligence with regard to Nos. 1 and 2 above, mandates need to
be dropped as soon as possible.

4. Mental health has been affected in both my household and of those in my family's
households because of the mandates. One of my daughter's has just had her partner leave
because of the stress of everything. They have a 3 year old and almost 6 month old.

5. T have lost my instrumental teaching work because I chose to be vaccine free, which
under our Constitution, is something that I should be able to do and not have my ability to
earn a living be affected. This has caused a depression in me that I have never experienced
before and am struggling to shake. I loved my job and the children I worked with.

6. Our natural immunity is more than capable of handling this now and we should be able
to do so. I am fully informed of how my body works, I take full responsibility for my own
health, and am not frightened to be part of the community. This is a freedom that all
Australian citizens should be afforded.

7. Being segregated from society is also something that has affected us. We haven't be
able to go to a restaurant or club for meals, which has affected being able to interact with
family and friends. We are now closer to retirement age and children free at home - we
would love to be able to get back to being able to interact with the people we love and
hope to grow old with.

I honestly believe that our State and Federal Governments' responses have far overreached
what the actual situation was, especially now we have so much data over the past 2 years
showing us that what we originally thought, and feared, is no longer the case. It is no
longer the emergency that was perceived earlier.

Please allow our State to get on with our lives and get back to normal by NOT extending
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the Emergencies Bill.
Regards,

Christine Davis
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